
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting June 6, 2017 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from May 2, 

2017 were approved. 

 

Donation was received for the scholarship fund. Trustees signed scholarship award 

letters for Thursday night presentation at the High School.  Chris will send out returning 

student scholarship award letters. 

 

Chris will send application to Bald Peak Community fund requesting donation to 

Scholarship Fund. 

 

Sue reported that she and Chris attended today’s trustee training in Bartlett. 

 

 A citizen inquired about monies being disbursed from the Library Capital Reserve Fund.  

Sue will send an email to our contact at the Department of Revenue Administration 

requesting clarification. 

 

Peter is continuing to work with Bearing Point regarding set up of right of burial 

expendable trust fund account passed at town meeting and drafting additional warrant 

article(s) pertaining to such. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 



 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


